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The Schenectady County Bar Association emailed me this week asking me to relay to flood

victims the announcement of a free clinic on Friday, Sept. 23rd, from 4 to 7 p.m., and

Saturday, Sept. 24th, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., at the Rotterdam Square Mall. Please note, this is

strictly for those who have legal needs resulting from the recent natural disasters. A similar

program is being conducted in Greene County by the New York State Trial Lawyers and this

association said it is setting up dates to provide legal assistance to victims of Irene in

Montgomery County. As soon as the dates are set, I will post the information.


